
August 22, 2016 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3612 

RE: Advice No. 2131 for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC P.U.C. Oregon No. 33 Exchange and 
Network Services Tariff 

Dear Commissioners: 

On August 4, 2006, Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink submitted a filing to revise Lifeline tariff 
provisions in compliance with rule changes pursuant to FCC 15-71, adopted June 18, 2015. Lifeline rule 
changes became effective on February 17, 2016. 

The filing also proposed to clarify and correct references, and standardize language regarding eligibility of 
Lifeline applicants who reside on federally recognized Tribal Lands.  The revisions were administrative 
only and did not reflect changes in eligibility or benefits available to Tribal Lands applicants. Additionally, 
changes were proposed to facilitate a concurrence by CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. and United Telephone 
Company of the Northwest, both d/b/a CenturyLink, with the provisions of Section 5.2.6, Telephone 
Assistance Programs.   

CenturyLink now respectfully requests that this filing be withdrawn effective immediately. 

Questions concerning this filing may be directed to me or to Phil Grate at (206) 345-6224. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Manning 

Attachment 

cc: Phil Grate, CenturyLink 
John Felz, CenturyLink 

OR 2016-013 

TINA MANNING 
Regulatory Operations Analyst 

100 Centurylink Drive 
Monroe, LA 71203 

voice: (318) 855-0134 
tina.manning@Centurylink.com 
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